
 

 
 
September 29, 2015 
 
Ms. Kirstin Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Hydro Ottawa Limited Custom Incentive Regulation (“Custom IR”) 

Application for 2016-2020 Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges - 
Revisions                       
Board File Number EB-2015-0004 

 
Attached please find a re-numbered undertaking arising from Hydro Ottawa Limited’s oral 
hearing held September 30, 2015.   In submitting its response late on September 30, 2015, 
Hydro Ottawa inadvertently numbered it’s response to undertaking “K1.1” when it should 
have been numbered “J1.1”.    

Hydro Ottawa apologizes for this oversight.  No other changes were made to the 
undertaking response.  

 
Thank you,  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Geoff Simpson 
Chief Financial Officer 
Tel. / tél. 613-738-5499 | ext. / poste 7606 
Email: regulatoryaffairs@hydroottawa.com  
geoffsimpson@hydroottawa.com  
 
cc: Christie Clark, OEB 
 Maureen Helt, OEB 

Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis 
 EB-2015-0004 Interveners 
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